ALLIED MUSIC CEMPANY

204 EAST FOURTH STREET

CINCINNATI, OHIO

September 8, 1943

lr. Arthur Beal
827 Hyde Street
San Francisco, Dalifornia

Dear lir. Beal:

Your letter of August 25th has been receivede.

Inclosed you will find the letf??‘from the pub-. ﬁ:ﬁsi g
lisher in New York City. It is‘not possible to | : ‘
copyright the title for a song and there-i& nog,c.i+

reason at all for the lawyer trying to brlng pressure
on you. ;

A 2

It would be best to pay no attentlon to~ thls as ﬁ;,
he is Jjust trying to scare youe. =i

Please do not be concerned at &1l and we do not..—ii
think that you should even bother to answer.

Very truly yours,

SIDENT

b/1n :
Encl. , T g




